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Friday 23rd April 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope you all had a lovely Easter Holiday and were able to enjoy the sunshine and get 

out and about a little more. The children have certainly come back looking well rested 

and refreshed. 

  

This term is obviously usually a very busy one for both in school and out of school 

events. Unfortunately, due to the current circumstances at the moment we are still 

unable to plan for such events, however we do hope that as the term continues this is 

something that will change. 

 

Here are just a few pieces of information for you all. As you know all children entitled 

to free school meals have received support from the Government and the Council 

throughout the pandemic in the form of Free School Meal Vouchers. On this occasion in 

recognition that all of our families have suffered due to the Covid 19 pandemic South 

Tyneside Council has asked schools to provide a £10 Aldi supermarket voucher to the 

family of each pupil who is NOT entitled to means-tested free school meals. The 

vouchers have been funded from the Covid Winter Grant Scheme. Therefore, very 

importantly If you do NOT qualify for Free School Meals please pop to the office 

on Monday to pick up your £10 Aldi voucher.  

 

If you have been in our main office Reception area you will have noticed our new Book 

Advisor Scheme. See photographs below.  
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Both parents and children can come along to the office/reception area and grab a book 

to take home and read! Simply return it to our 'drop off and donation box' when you are 

finished so that it can be quarantined.   

There are books available for both adults and children. You can also leave a ‘book 

advisor’ review. Social distancing protocols must obviously be followed.  

 

Our Free Food Friday will be continuing this term, please remember it is open to 

everyone simply pop along to the large hall and fill up a bag.  

 

Can I also remind parents collecting children to park responsibly and safely. Access for 

residents should not be blocked and parking on yellow zig-zag lines can reduce visibility 

for other drivers or pedestrians attempting to cross the road. The main priority is 

always the safety of our school community.  

 

As I know you are aware this term I am spending part of the week at Simonside 

Primary, thank you for your kind words and support with this and please remember that 

Mr Taggart or any of the staff are always available if you need to speak to someone.  

 

Have a good weekend,  

 

Mrs McBeth          


